
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

Nanocube Media Reference and Battery Development 
  
Perth, Australia, 19th January 2021 – Strategic Elements Ltd (ASX:SOR). In an article 
released in today’s West Australian the writer comments that ‘the next goal in the memory 
tech space is to print one megabit of memory on to a piece of plastic, which Strategic expects 
will be completed by May’. 
 
This goal was released by the Company on the 28/Oct/2020 where the Managing Director was 
quoted stating the “aim is to develop a 1 Megabit ultra-low power, flexible, transparent memory 
device within the next 6 months”. 
 
The technology is under development, however the Company is still aiming to achieve this by 
May 2021. 
 
In addition, the Company has no further information to release at this stage on the self-
charging battery pack containing multiple cells capable of producing 3.7volts.  
 
 
Strategic Elements 
The Australian Federal Government has registered Strategic Elements as a Pooled 
Development Fund which enables most shareholders to pay no tax on capital gains or 
dividends. Strategic Elements operates as a ‘venture builder’ where it generates ventures and 
projects from combining teams of leading scientists or innovators in the technology or 
resources sectors. The Company is listed on the ASX under the code “SOR”.  
 
More information on the Pooled Development Program should be read on the Company’s 
website. For Company Information: Mr Charles Murphy, Managing Director Phone: +61 8 9278 
2788 admin@strategicelements.com.au   www.strategicelements.com.au  
 
This announcement was authorised for release by Strategic Elements’ Board of Directors 
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